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NRC CANCELS PUBLIC MEETING SCHEDULED FOR JAN. 19
IN MINERAL, VA., DUE TO LOCAL WEATHER CONDITIONS

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has cancelled its scheduled public meeting tonight in
Mineral, Va., because of local weather conditions.  The county school system closed, and therefore the
planned meeting room is unavailable.  

The meeting, which was scheduled to be held from 7:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. at the Louisa
County Middle School, 1009 David Highway, in Mineral, would have received public comments on
the draft environmental impact statement for a proposed Early Site Permit (ESP) at the North Anna site
in Louisa County, about 40 miles northwest of Richmond.  The new meeting date will be announced
once it is re-scheduled.
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